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Celebration Bears are special bears 
that are handmade by Hospice of 

the Red River Valley volunteers. 
The bears are made from 
the clothing of a loved one 
who has passed away so 
family members may have a 

keepsake to remember and 
celebrate their memory. Families 

of Hospice of the Red River 
Valley’s patients may request bears 

up to 13 months after the death of their loved one.

If you’re interested in being a volunteer Celebration Bear 
sewer or a different type of volunteer at Hospice of the 
Red River Valley, please contact us! Learn more by calling 
(800) 237-4629 or visiting hrrv.org/volunteer.

Celebration Bears

“This is a wonderful day. I’ve never seen 
this one before.” 

– Maya Angelou


